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NEWS RELEASE  
From the Brodhead Watershed Association 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021  

 

BWA welcomes three new board members 

Brodhead Watershed Association has elected three new members for its board of directors, 

each with unique backgrounds and talents to support the organization’s advocacy for clean 

water.  

The election and induction were held at the annual BWA Members & Friends Celebration, 

Sept. 24, 2021, at Shawnee Inn. 

The new directors are: 

Michelle Farley of Paradise Township, a lawyer in practice with Fisher & Fisher Law Offices 

LLC. Her practice includes estate planning, family law and probate matters with a focus on 

litigation. She is a member of the Pennsylvania Council of Mediators, focusing on 

Pennsylvania family law matters. She is joining the board of BWA because of the need for 

public education about water resources and the need for action related to climate change.  

W. Michael Johnson of Narberth Borough in Montgomery County has directed Michael 

Johnson Architect LLC since 2003. The practice specializes in research, planning and design for 

school districts, universities and corporate clients. Michael is deeply interested in the 

interaction between land development policy and environmental stewardship. He has a 

strong background in property, land use and governance issues facing nonprofit boards. 

Adam Moser, a lifelong resident of Monroe County and alumnus of East Stroudsburg High 

School, has long been a local advocate of smart growth planning and open space preservation 

as a volunteer and as a former legislative assistant to Sen. Lisa Boscola. He participated 

heavily in the Monroe County Open Space Initiative and was one of the youngest participants 

in the planning of Monroe2020. He was formerly chair of the Upper Brodhead/Paradise Creek 

Greenway Committee, formerly vice chair of the Monroe County Open Space Advisory Board 

& Eastern Monroe Regional Open Space Committee, past member of Price Township’s 

Planning Commission, Open Space Committee and Comprehensive Plan Committee, and of 

the East Stroudsburg Area School District Strategic Planning Committee.  

 

Brodhead Watershed Association is a nonprofit environmental organization formed in 1989. BWA is dedicated to protecting and preserving water resources and 

the environment of the Brodhead watershed, and the water quality of the Brodhead, Cherry, Marshalls, McMichael, Paradise and Pocono creeks and their 

tributaries. BWA assists municipalities, residents, businesses and groups with protecting natural resources through education, workshops, seminars, public 

programs and stream monitoring. For information: info@brodheadwatershed.org or 570-839-1120. 
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